ROTC REFERENDUM

WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY (APRIL 15 & 16)
STANFORD STUDENTS WILL HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY
TO EXPRESS THEIR OPPOSITION TG THE CONTINUED

PRESENCE OF THE RESERVE OFFICERS TRAINING
CORPS ON CAMPUS.

ALTHOUGH WE HAVE RESERVATIONS ABOUT
THE IMPACT THE REFERENDUM WILL HAVE ON
UNIVERSITY POLICY, WE HOPEFULLY REGARD
PRESIDENT PITZER'S STATEMENT THAT THE
ASSU VOTE WOULD "CERTAINLY INFLUENCE
FUTURE DECISIONS IN THIS AREA. "

THOUGH WE FEEL THAT THE RIGHT TO
PARTICIPATE IN THE DECISION EXTENDS BEYOND
THE STANFORD COMMUNITY--TO THE PEOPLE OF
VIETNAM, LAOS, ETC.--WE BELIEVE THAT AN
EXPRESSION OF OPPOSITION TO ROTC WOULD HELP
ELIMINATE MILITARY TRAINING AT STANFORD,

VOTE NO ON ROTC!

Charlie Group



